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Mitchell Park Domes Hosts All-Scale Train Show for Families February 1-2, 2025 
 

Milwaukee, Wis., January 23, 2025 – The Mitchell Park Domes is once again hosting 
its popular All-Scale Train Show on Saturday, February 1, 2025, and Sunday, February 
2, 2025, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (last admission at 3:00 p.m.). 
 
Step into a model railway paradise at the All-Scale Train Show, taking place February 
1st - 2nd at the Mitchell Park Domes. This event showcases the full spectrum of model 
railroading, from the intricate details of tiny Z-scale models to the impressive 
craftsmanship of garden-scale displays. Whether you’re a dedicated collector, a curious 
hobbyist, or a family looking for a fun weekend outing, the All-Scale Train Show offers 
something for everyone. 
 
This event is offered in conjunction with the garden Train Show, “Golden Age of Steam”, 
which continues in the Show Dome through April 6th. The weekend of the All-Scale 
Train Show will include train exhibitors throughout both the lobby and Greenhouse #7. 
Sommerfeld’s Trains will offer model trains and parts for sale. Concessions will be 
available in the greenhouse. 
  

●​ What: Mitchell Park Domes All-Scale Train Show 
●​ When: February 1-2, 2025, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (last admission at 3:00 

p.m.) 
●​ Where: Mitchell Park Domes and Greenhouse: 524 South Layton 

Boulevard, Milwaukee 
●​ Who: All community members 
●​ Learn more: www.MilwaukeeDomes.org 
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Domes Admission Prices 
Adults: $9.00 | $8.00 Milwaukee County residents 
Military (active duty & veterans - ID required): $6.00 
Seniors (60+): $9.00 | $6.00 Milwaukee County residents 
Adults with disabilities: $6.00 
Juniors (3-12) and Students with ID: $6.00 
Children (2 & under): Free 
 
About Friends of the Domes: The Friends mission is to promote and support the 
Mitchell Park Horticultural Conservatory (The Domes) and surrounding park by creating 
and enhancing the visitor experience of this globally significant urban destination. 
Friends of the Domes provides educational and membership programming, retail 
services, funds for facility enhancements, and volunteer recruitment and management 
in support of the Mitchell Park Horticultural Conservatory, and has done so since the 
1980s. Revenues to support this mission come from fundraising, membership dues, and 
retail sales. All Friends programming works to enhance the visitor experience, helping 
the community cultivate a lifelong love of nature.  

 


